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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 9:37 AM
To: 'Terrance Harriman'
Cc: lcalbright@greenstarenvironmental.com
Subject: RE: Extension Request (RO#0000074)

Terrance, 
I’ve updated Geotracker to modify the deliverable date to April 21, 2017 per your request and our 
conversation.  You can use this email to document the extension should it be needed. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 

From: Terrance Harriman [mailto:taharriman@greenstarenvironmental.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 4:43 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 
Cc: lcalbright@greenstarenvironmental.com 
Subject: Extension Request (RO#0000074) 
 
Good Evening Mr. Detterman, 
 
Thank you for taking my call earlier this afternoon. I appreciate the time you took to answer my questions 
concerning your letter dated December 22, 2016 for our site in Oakland, CA (RO#0000074).  Per our 
conversation I would like to request an extension for submittal of the Data Gap Workplan and Focused Site 
Conceptual Model.  At this time we are also working on a semi-annual groundwater monitoring report due 
April, 21, 2017.  Per our conversation I would like to request that we submit the updated Data Gap 
Workplan and Focused Site Conceptual Model along with the next groundwater report on April 21, 2017. 
 
Again thank you for taking the time to speak with me today and I greatly appreciate the extension. If you 
have any questions or concerns regarding the site please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
            Sincerely,  
 
Terrance A. Harriman 
Geologist/Project Manager 
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354 McDonnell Street, Suite 9 
Lewisville, TX 75057 
Office Phone: (214) 222-8752 
Fax: (214) 222-8762 
Cell Phone: (903) 736-3082 
Email: taharriman@greenstarenvironmental.com  
 
[The information contained in this electronic mail transmission and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) named above. If you are not an addressee, or responsible 
for delivering this e-mail, you have received this e-mail in error and you are strictly prohibited from reading, copying or disclosing it.  The information contained in this e-mail is 
highly confidential and may be subject to legally enforceable privileges.  If you received this in error, please call me at (214) 222-8752 or reply via electronic mail immediately to the 
person sending this transmission and return this document to us via the United States Postal Service.  Thank you for your cooperation.] 
  
Before printing this e-mail, please think about the environment. 
 


